
From: McLean, Rebecca [mailto:rmclean@ldcsb.ca]  
Sent: Thursday, October 13, 2016 11:07 AM 
To: Lysynski, Heather <hlysynsk@London.ca> 
Cc: Davison, Jacquie B <jdavison@ldcsb.ca>; 'jsheffield@nicholsonsheffield.ca'  
Subject: Fw: LACH Recommendation to at 5200 Wellington Road South (RMC) to the Register 
  
Hi Heather, 
  
In view of the LACH recommendation regarding Regina Mundi College, the Board would like to request 
time on the agenda to make a presentation to the Planning & Environment Committee on October 
17th.  Mr. Jim Sheffield will be making the presentation on behalf of the Board and Jacquie Davison will 
also be in attendance. 
  
Please confirm our request, thank you.  
  
  
Rebecca McLean 
Planning Specialist 
London District Catholic School Board 
5200 Wellington Rd. S.  
P. O. Box 5474 
London ON  N6A 4X5 
tel: 519-663-2088, extension 43203 
e-mail: rmclean@ldcsb.ca 
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